
 

North EUGENE HIGH SCHOOL – CLASS OF 1961 
CLASSMATE 80TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 24 & FRIDAY AUGUST 25, 2023 

 
Will and Marlys Rutherford have again offered to host our 80th Classmate Birthday 
Celebration at their home on Thursday, August 24, 2023 as well as a Potluck Brunch 
on Friday, August 25, 2023. The Rutherfords have the perfect setting for our 80th 
birthday celebration along the McKenzie River.  

Thursday, August 24 

 Celebration to start at 1:00 p.m. – Bedtime for 80-year oldsters  

 Catered Barbecue Pork, Brisket, & Sides - Self Serve - Plan to eat at 3:30 

 Cost $25.00 - $30.00 per person (At the door) (Budget not yet finalized). 

 Appetizers welcome for the afternoon should anyone care to share. 

 Soft drinks and water will be provided.  It is BYOB for alcoholic beverages, 
 beer, wine, and mixers 

Friday, August 25 
 

Brunch (Potluck) - 10:30 a.m. (Brunch at 11:00 a.m.)  Ham will be 
provided. 
If convenient, please bring a food item to share.  
Coffee and juices will be provided. 

  

Should anyone require a vegetarian meal please contact Will/Marlys ASAP. 

 Will's Cell: 541-953-3440  

Should anyone have special needs (wheelchair access, culinary, etc.) please let 
Will/Marlys know in advance of arriving. 

DIRECTIONS on 2nd page: 



 
 

 

 

DIRECTIONS:  

Approx. 26 miles East from Downtown Eugene.  

Hwy 126 East;  

12 Miles beyond Hendricks Bridge over the McKenzie;  

Just beyond MP 23, Turn Right on Mountain View, Left on Lure Lane.  

First house on the right (90521); white fence opens to driveway. Park on the lawn.  

If your plan is to bring a trailer, tent, motorhome please contact Will for further 
directions 

Will's cell: 541-953-3440; email:  willmarlys@gmail.com 

 

Mailing Address: PO Box 158, Vida, OR 97488  

GPS is 90521 Lure Lane, Walterville 97489 

 

Many classmates would really like to celebrate each of our 80th, or close 
to 80th Birthday with classmates and spouses/partners. We are going to 
have a fun time!! If you have not already done so, please RSVP to 
Sharon Boles (sboles@gbta.net) so we can firm up our plans. 
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